

Devon Westhill, President devonwest@ufl.edu Steven J. Willis, Faculty Advisor willis@law.ufl.edu

2014 National Federalist Society Student Symposium SECURITY VS. FREEDOM: CONTEMPORARY CONTROVERSIES

National Symposium Website

National Symposium Phone App

National Symposium Facebook Page

February 18, 2014

Dear Friend:

As you may know, the UF College of Law Student Chapter of the Federalist Society is hosting the *33d Annual National Federalist Society Student Symposium* on March 7-8, 2014. Designed for *both* students *and* practitioners, this *student-run* conference already has greater than 350 registrants from across the nation; we expect up to 500 registrants. We are proud to join the list of host chapters—nearly all from the top dozen law schools—that have hosted the conference. For the first time, it will be in Florida.

We invite your firm to join the list of sponsors for this nationally significant conference. In addition to receiving recognition at the event itself and on our conference **website**, the proceedings will be accessible online for at least the next 12 months, and your sponsorship will be seen by many law students (and lawyers) who access the site during this time. The conference agenda includes *11 hours of approved CLE* and appears on the **website** (with registration page links). With three weeks to go, we have a stellar list of participants, including:

- Hon. Michael Mukasey, 81st Attorney General of the United States
- Hon. William Pryor 11th Circuit Court of Appeals
- Hon. A. Raymond Randolph D. C. Circuit Court of Appeals
- Hon. Jerry Smith 5th Circuit Court of Appeals
- Hon. Ricky Polston Chief Justice, Florida Supreme Court
- Hon. Charles T. Canady Justice, Florida Supreme Court

We sincerely appreciate our major sponsors, which currently include **THE JAMES MADISON INSTITUTE**, **THE CLAREMONT INSTITUTE**, the **COLLIER COMPANIES**, Robert Gidel, Sr., Glenn Sturm, and Jack Clark. We invite you to join these sponsors at the Founder, Friend, or Associate level. Your firm may wish to sponsor one of our six panel discussions/debates, co-sponsor lunch for students interested in Florida employment, or contribute either to the Friday President's House cocktail reception or to the Saturday reception preceding the Reitz Union Banquet. Whatever your firm's sponsorship level, we appreciate your support and will recognize you appropriately. All gifts, which are tax-deductible, should be made to the Law Center Association using the accompanying form. For more information, please call or email us at: (352) 444-0785 or devonwest@ufl.edu.

We will promptly contact you to arrange for *your* level of support and recognition.

Thank you,

Devon Westhill President Steven J. Willis Faculty Advisor